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Scripture focus: 
“Therefore if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come: The old has gone, the new is here!  

All this is from God, who reconciled us to himself through Christ and gave us the ministry of 
reconciliation.”  2 Corinthians 5:17-18 

 
 

September 1–7 
 

First Mennonite Church 
Indianapolis, IN 

Pastors: Ryan Ahlgrim & Shannon Dycus 
 
 

Fellowship of Hope Mennonite Church 
Elkhart, IN 

Pastor: Suella Lehman Gerber 
 

For God's love and grace as they accompany 
each other, specifically those living with long term 

illnesses and for those providing care for them. 
 
 

September 8-14 
 

Michigan State University Fellowship 
East Lansing, MI 

Pastor: Carole Ricketts Corey 
 
 

Naubinway Christian Fellowship 
Naubinway, MI 

Pastor: Tim Miller 
 

As we experience the gift of growth our prayer is 
that we find God's will as we deal with the 

impacts of this growth and that if it is God’s will, 
we find a way to build a new church building 

equipped to meet the needs of our congregation 
and the needs of our community, all the while 

maintaining our current atmosphere which is what 
is growing us. 

 
 

September 15-21 
 

New Hope Community Church of Midland 
Midland, MI 

Denny Heath 
 

First Mennonite Church 
Fort Wayne, IN 

Pastor: Peter Georg Janzen 
 
 

September 22-30 
 

Ninth Street Community Church 
Saginaw, MI 

Pastor: William Scott 
 
 

Others to pray for in September 
 

Conference Staff members: 
 

Tim Burkholder 
Interim Conference Pastor 

 
Dan Miller 

Conference Pastor on Sabbatical 
 

Brent Eash 
Interim Regional Pastor for congregations in 
the LaGrange and Southeast Goshen area 

councils 
 

Where there is no specific prayer request 
made, please pray for the congregation and 

pastor(s) as the Spirit directs you

 


